
Cardinal Gas Storage (“Cardinal”) along with its affiliates, Arcadia Gas Storage, Cadeville Gas Storage, 

Monroe Gas Storage, and Perryville Gas Storage, continue to diligently monitor the news and follow the 

government’s guidance related to COVID-19.  We greatly appreciate the business each and every 

customer brings to our team and want to continue providing unrivaled natural gas storage services to 

you.  We have maintained operations under our business continuity procedures while taking all the 

necessary precautions to protect the Cardinal team members in the workplace so that our customers 

experience top notch service. As a reminder, we have included the appropriate contact information for 

the Cardinal commercial team as shown below.   

 

Brandy LaCoste 

VP Commercial Services 

713-304-0791 

brandy.lacoste@cardinalgs.com 

 

Cory Crofton 

Director of Optimization 

281-451-2188 

Cory.crofton@cardinalgs.com 

 

Kobie Jones 

Sr Marketing Rep 

979-324-9166 

kobie.jones@cardinalgs.com  

 

Tom Schatzman 

Business Services 

713-962-6483 

thomas.schatzman@cardinalgs.com 
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